
  ANNOUNCEMENTS CONTINUED FROM WORSHIP GUIDE 
 

INTERIM PASTOR/CONSULTANT MEETING RESULTS - During the September 6, 
2017 Called Church in Conference, the church unanimously voted to hire Bill 
Wilson (Center for Healthy Churches) as our Transition Consultant through this 
interim season. In an overwhelmingly positive vote, the church also extended an 
invitation to Dr. Charles Randall (“Randy”) Ashcraft to be our Interim Pastor.  
 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT DINNERS AT GREYSTONE - Reservations are essential:  Our 
Wednesday evening fellowship meal will begin again on September 13. This year we 
will be using different restaurants and caterers to bring in some very tasty dishes. 
The caterers will need a firm plate count so we need your reservations. We will 
accept reservations until Noon on Mondays. You can reserve your meal by filling in 
a reservation card (located in the Sanctuary pew racks) and placing that card in the 
offering plates, calling the church office (919-847-1333) or sign up through our 
church website (www.greystonechurch.org).   
Cost:  Meals are $7 per adult and $4 per child. We are offering a family cap of $20.  
Time:  We will start serving dinner at 5:30 PM and continue serving until 6:45 PM. 
We hope that you will come early if you have children participating in our 
Wednesday evening programs. If you work late and have to drive through RTP 
traffic, we hope the new extended serving times will help you. Children’s  
programs begin at 6 PM. Church prayers are offered at 6:15. Adult studies start at 
6:20.  Adult choir begins at 7:15.   
Menus:  September 13:  Lemon Chicken, mac & cheese, mixed veggies, roll 

 September 20:  Spaghetti with meat sauce, garden salad, bread 
September 27:  Roasted pork loin with raspberry chipotle sauce (on the 
side), green beans, sweet potatoes, roll 
 

YOUTH FALL BEACH RETREAT - September 15-17 - Approximately 300 students 
from across the state of North Carolina will attend the CBF NC Fall Youth Beach 
Retreat. The theme of the retreat is Beloved Community based on Philippians 2:1-4.  
 

SENIOR ADULT SPONSORED TRIP - Please join us on Saturday, September 23, 2017 
as we go to Kenley, NC. We will be exploring the Tobacco Farm Life Museum. In 
addition to many exhibits you can view the Brown farmstead displaying buildings 
100 years old. As a special event, there will be Antique Cars on display. Museum 
costs are $8 for adults, $7 for seniors and $6 for children. We will be dining at the 
buffet at Nik’s Pizza & Restaurant. We will meet in the Sawmill lot and leave at 
9:00 AM. A signup sheet is in the hallway outside of the Sanctuary. 
 

 

PRAYER LIST   (Number for on-call minister is 919-817-8975)  
 

PRAISE 
• Birth of Emmett Chase Kelly, great grandson of Caralie Brown, 8/28/17 
 

CONCERNS  
• Amy Vandersip’s sister, Jill, health concerns 
• Duane Long, health concerns 
• Ann Shoaf, health concerns 
• Jeff Walter, recent surgery 
• Teresa Dilday’s father, John Powell, health concerns 
• Dan Nichols, health concerns 
• Pete Cregger’s mother, Kathleen Cregger, health concerns 
• Pam Ouzts, health concerns 
• Joanne Thompson’s brother-in-law, Tim Marshall, health concerns   
• Dottie Thompson’s grandson, Edward Thompson, health concerns   
• Joan Murphy’s aunt, Vera Wurtz, health concerns   
• Cathy Perkinson, health concerns   
• Karen Brewer’s sister, Nancy Jones, health concerns   
• Carl Dawson’s mother, Lorraine Dawson, health concerns   
• Elizabeth Cregger, health concerns   
• Sylvia Goulding, health concerns   
• Roger Gardner, health concerns   
• Deanna Choplin’s friend, Emily Kinlaw, health concerns   

 

MILITARY SERVICE ABROAD 
• Ramona Taylor’s son-in-law, Erik Conley serving in Iraq 
• Joe LeNoir III’s friend, Kenny Yacynych serving in Afghanistan 

 

RESIDENTIAL / HEALTH CARE FACILITIES  
Rex Nursing Care: Nancy Godwin 	
Springmoor (SHC): Vergie Baxley, Lib Daniels, Sallie Greene, Pauline Noble,  
Juanita Register  
 

SYMPATHY  
• Patsy Chiles’ family on the death of her mother, Virginia Ruth Copeland, 9/2/17 
• Martha Castleberry’s family, on the death of her niece, Marlo Dillon, 8/19/17 
• Dottie Thompson’s family, on the death of her stepfather, Vane Polky, 8/18/17 
• Gary Hollingsworth’s family on the death of his mother, Maytle Rose Stephenson 

Hollingsworth, 8/10/17 
 

OTHER PRAYER CONCERNS 
• Families/communities affected by recent storms and flooding 	

                   

 
                    9/10/17 
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